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Lieutenant Donald Cudmore Graduate from FBI National Academy 
 

 

 

“Executive Officer Lieutenant Donald Cudmore graduated from the FBI National Academy in Quantico 

VA, Session 246 on September 16th 2011. Lt. Cudmore attended this training for ten weeks beginning on 

July 6th 2011. He distinguished himself by writing a paper on School Resource Officers that will be 

published in the FBI National Magazine. He also earned the coveted Yellow Brick after running a five and 

half mile obstacle course and the Blue Brick for swimming fifty miles in the Academy Pool both are 

voluntary programs. Lt. Cudmore received a Proclamation from the Town of Georgetown upon his return to 

acknowledge his dedication and professionalism. We welcome Lieutenant Cudmore back and thank him 

and congratulate him for representing the Georgetown Police Department so well in a National Program! “ 



Chief James E. Mulligan 


